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FIRST JUDICIAL DISTRICT PUBLIC DEFENDER

7300 West 147th Street, Suite 400
Apple Valley, Minnesota 55124
952/953-6070
Fax 952/953-6073

June 19, 2003

Phillip Vance — Inmate
Sherburne County Jail
13880 Highway 10 NW
Elk River, MN 55330

Dear Mr. Vance:

Our office was contacted by your federal public defender, Peter Wold, concerning your
request for representation on possible homicide charges in Dakota County. Our Chief
Public Defender has decided to appoint an attorney to represent you at this time. If you
are charged in Dakota County I will continue to represent you.

As we discussed on the telephone today, it is absolutely essential that you do not discuss
the situation with anyone in the jail, on the telephone or through the mail. Do not discuss
this any further with law enforcement officers. If you are approached by law
enforcement and asked to discuss this or any other matter please tell them to contact me.

I will come to visit you before the end of the month. Please contact me if you have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely

Lis( K. J anzen
Assistant Public Defender

Exhibit P-9



Minnesota Court Records Online (MCRO)
Seal


		2025-02-27T18:51:04-0600
	Minnesota
	File Stamp




